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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 9:34 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood; Janet Brunson
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160186

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 8:43 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160186 
 
Copy on file, see 1232641C.  DHood 
 
From: jaknav@netzero.net [mailto:jaknav@netzero.net]  
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2017 5:23 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: PROPOSED INCREASE IN GULF POWER ELECTRIC SERVICE RATES IN JULY 2017 
 
While Gulf Power's need to invest in long-term reliability is reasonable and understandable, why would the 
Residential Service increase by 6.90% while all other users listed in their "flyer" to their customers would pay 
less?  I would imagine that the total consumption of electric service by residential consumers would exceed that 
used by companies, etc.. So, why 6.9% (largest increase listed on the "flyer") when others listed would have a 
smaller increase?  Jack Capps.  
 
 
____________________________________________________________ 
Affordable Wireless Plans 
Set up is easy. Get online in minutes. 
Starting at only $14.95 per month!  
www.netzero.net  
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